
Minutes of Unit 206 Meeting December 19, 2023 

 

In attendance – Richard Spangler, Margie Moses, Jan Alexander, Bruce Antman, Mary 

Robertson, Jim LaFevor, Sue Shramko, Iris Abelson, John Prescott. 

Richard Spangler, President, called the meeting to order. The election of officers for 2024 was 

held. The following were nominated for the positions stated and this slate of officers was 

approved by acclamation of all those present. 

Richard Spangler, President 

Bruce Antman, First Vice President 

Jan Alexander, Second Vice President 

Secretary, Margie Moses 

Treasurer, Myra Tatum 

1. Myra Tatum, Treasurer reported $2,000 of operating income each month will be 

required to cover the expected annual expenses of the CBC in 2024. 

 

2. Myra Reneau, Club Manager, was pleased with the response of everyone to STAc week. 

Discussion of whether or not to increase table fees for this event to cover the ACBL 

additional costs was had. This topic was tabled. She and Richard presented a 2024 

calendar for special games and parties. January and February will be posted on our 

website. Future months will be added as decisions about dates are made. 

 

3. Board Liasons were changed as follows: 

Shuffling: Mary Robertson 

Supplies: Iris Abelson 

Discipline: Bruce Antman 

 

Committee Chairperson changes 

Building and Grounds: John Prescott 

 

4. The purchase of 5 additional Bridgemates has been authorized. Myra Reneau will place 

an order and the expected delivery date will be in late January or early February. 

 

5. Annual Membership fees are already being paid by some. A receipt book located to the 

left of the Director’s chair will record payments and is used to track how much money 

has been paid. The money should be given to Myra Tatum or Margie Moses as soon as 

possible. 

 

6. Cleaning the carpet and locating the replacement squares will be addressed by Richard 

Spangler. 

 



7. Margie Moses and Janie Hunt will begin Saturday Bridge Tips and Play of Hand sessions 

on January 6 from 10-12 noon. The cost will be $5.00 with all proceeds going to the CBC. 

 

8. Good and Welfare: Cheryl Whitfield, David Vine and Sandy Cervantis will be recognized 

for their successful Christmas Party. 

 

The next Board Meeting is scheduled for January 23, 2024 


